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The Olde Coloma Theatre should be a total legal non-conforming entity, without restrictions! 

The current set-up of having teachers (some as old as 80!), students and chaperones walk a mile in each 
direction to get to the theater and back is unacceptable. On Friday May 18 it was over 80 degrees, and 
the long walk included many hills. We needed to delay the performance so one of the actors could get in 
their car and go collect the students and chaperones who were not able to complete the walk to the 
theater. 

The theater performs an important educational experience that puts all the year's historical, geographical 
and sociological studies into a single memorable event that pulls it all together. By the end of the program 
at the theater, the students finally have a full picture of the events of California's early history. 

Again: The Olde Coloma Theatre should be a total legal non-conforming entity, without restrictions! 

Ernest Smyth 

P.S. You would certainly have received many more emails on this, except the theater inadvertently put 
your email addresses in as @co.el-dorado-ca.us, which I believe is incorrect. Please don't let the lack of 
emails from concerned citizens mean that there is a lack of interest in this issue! 


